
Ms Norin Ui Fliloinn 
Development Applications Section 
National Parks & Wildlife 
7 Ely Place 
Dublin 2 

13"' March, 201 3 Reg. No. WOO87-01 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing 
Regulations regarding - a Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of 
Kerry County Council, for a facility at Caherciveen Transfer Station, Incliamacteine, 
Caherciveen, CO Kerry. 

Dear Ms Ui Fliloinn 

I am to refer to previous correspondence when the Agency informed you that a final 
decision issued in relation to this facility. As your submission was considered during 
the process of licensing this facility I now wish to inform you that the Agency has 
initiated a Teclinical Amendment, under Section 42(B) 1 of the Waste Management 
Acts to their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the formal Technical Amendment which was issued to 
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the 
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. WOO87-0 1.  

If you have any further queries please contact the Office of Environmental Licensing. 

Yours sincerely, 

Noeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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Ms Geraldine Stout 
National Monuments & Historic Properties 
Duchas 
51 St Stephen's Green 
Dublin 2 

13"' March, 20 13 Reg. No. WOO87-01 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing 
Regulations - regarding a Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of 
Kerry County Council, for a facility at Caherciveen Transfer Station, Inchainacteige, 
Caherciveen, CO Kerry. 

Dear Ms Stout 

I aim to refer to previous correspondence when the Agency informed you that a final 
decision issued in  relation to this facility. As your submission was considered during 
the process of licensing this facility I now wish to inform you that the Agency has 
initiated a Technical Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management 
Acts to their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the fonnal Technical Amendment which was issued to 
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the 
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. WOO87-01. 

If you have any further queries please contact the Office of Enviroiinieiital Licensing. 

Yours sincerely, 

Noeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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